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To whom it may concern:

NETA has been pleased to distribute quality programs for 3 Roads Communications over the past several
years. We look forward to reviewing THE HOUSE ON JONATHAN STREET. and feel this concept has
the potential to result in a compelling and enjoyable program that would be well-suited for public
television.

Should a program be produced that matches the quality of the proposal and meets our standards, NETA
will be happy to distribute it. At this time, NETA distribution will ensure that the program is available to
all public television stations in the United States.

Please feel free to contact us directly if you have any questions regarding NETA distribution. Also,
please visit our website at www.netaonline.org.

Regards,
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Bob Petts, Director of Content and Digital Strategy
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